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October 25, 2024
Dear Patient,

Northwest Gynecology Associates plans to close its office on December 31, 2024.
After 30 years of private practice, the time has come for me to step away and start the
next chapter.

It has been an honor and privilege to serve as your physician. I genuinely appreciate the many
amazing women who have graced my office over the years.

After months of effort, I have not been able to secure a specific office/clinic to assume the care
of all my patients. There are a few private practice alternatives in the community. There are large
multi-provider clinics associated with hospital systems, as well. Jessica Benedict, my current
nurse practitioner, intends to join another office locally.

Your medical records will be available for transfer as you direct.

I would like to see as many of you as possible before the end of the year. Patients for whom I
manage chronic conditions should schedule an appointment as soon as possible to review your
ongoing care plan -- and to secure enough prescription refills to cover you until you establish

yourself with a new provider.

Thank you for allowing me to share a part of your life story. I am humbled by the strength,
courage, resilience, and humor so many of you demonstrate in your lives.

I wish you continued good health. May God richly bless you!
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Christine Corbin, MD
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